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Senator BUSHBY asked:

1312. Has the department/agencies purchased any shredders in the last 12 months? If yes,
provide details of how many shredders were purchased, the cost of each shredder, why each
new shredder was needed and the purpose for which the shredder is to be used.

Answer:

1312. The Treasury purchased 18 Shredders in the last 12 months (14 Kobra 300HS at $2,990 per
shredder and 4 Kobra 400HS at $5,435 per shredder).

They were purchased to replace shredders that were at the end of the economical useful life.



